

## TLC Toddler Room Photogallery 18<sup>th</sup> and 25<sup>th</sup> October 2019 Bereishis - בראשית

**Dear Parents and Grandparents** 

We hope you had a great final Yom Tov and the rest of the week went well?

This week we have picture galleries of the past 2 weeks before we return next Friday with the full newsletters. We hope you enjoy the pictures













16<sup>th</sup> - 18<sup>th</sup> October



















Wishing you all a lovely Shabbos and weekend

The TLC Toddler Room Team